
Expandable Controller and Harness coverage 
 

The following change is effective for dates of service on or after April 1, 
2013: 

• At the time of initial purchase, an expandable controller (E2377) and 
harness (E2313) can now be billed separately when required for use on 
multiple power option power wheelchairs.  Previously, these items were 
included in the MRA for multiple power function wheelchairs.  
 

• Both E2377 and E2313 will continue to require a paper prior approval 
with supporting documentation.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For questions related to policy and coverage guidelines, please send an 
email to OHIPMedPA@health.state.ny.us.  
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